
Johnson County Training Facility Summary Statement: 

 

The Johnson County Training Facility project will involve the renovation of the existing training building 

as well as a new building addition off the existing building. The new addition will also include a new 

access road to the south that will allow for access to the shooting range. An updated storm sewer 

system as well as an underground detention system will be constructed on the site. A new water service 

line will be installed along with a new sanitary grinder pump that will replace the existing pump. The site 

will remain accessible from the existing drive through the Johnson County Jail property off Hospital 

Road. A new Access Easement will be provided so the City of Franklin will have access to the 

underground detention system. The site new facility will serve as classroom and VR training space for 

the Johnson County Sheriffs Department and other law enforcement departments. The shooting range 

will remain gated and only accessible by members of law enforcement. 


